
Dean’s Day: Unavailability of
Libraries
Dear users, please, read closely the following information
about the services of CU FA libraries:

Due to the Dean’s Day on Thursday, 1 April 2021, all libraries
acting  as  a  collection  point  of  requested  books  will  be
closed. The collection of requested books will not be possible
that day. The collection points will be again available on
Tuesday, 6 April 2021, according to the current opening hours,
see below.

More information and links

Information  about  the  current  limited  loan  services.
HERE
The standard opening hours of collecting libraries. HERE
Information  about  the  current  operation  of  CU  FA
libraries on the CU FA Library homepage. HERE

https://www.ff.cuni.cz/2021/03/deans-day-unavailability-libraries/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/2021/03/deans-day-unavailability-libraries/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/2021/01/cu-fa-library-reopen-loan-service-restricted-mode/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/home/library/contact/opening-hours/
https://www.ff.cuni.cz/home/library/

